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Review of internship programmes in the United Nations system 

Corrigendum 

Paragraph 32 

For the existing text substitute 

32. As of December 2017, three funds and programmes (UNICEF, UNOPS and WFP) and six specialized 

agencies (FAO, IAEA, ILO, UNWTO, UPU and WIPO) were providing compensation to interns. In February 

2018, the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR) promulgated a new 

internship policy (UNHCR/AI/2018/3) which will provide for a stipend once it enters into force on 1 June 

2018. UNFPA is also reforming its current policy, to be adopted in the course of 2018, proposing the 

introduction of a stipend. FAO has put on hold the ongoing reform of its internship programme, to be 

completed in 2018, in order to take into account the findings and recommendations of the present report. As 

of the end of March 2018, the policy of FAO included compensation for interns.  
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